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Election Results 
Trisha Dvorak 

University of Washington 

The IALL Election Committee is pleased to announce the 
results of the recent balloting. Read Gilgen (University of 
Wisconsin) will become President-Elect, while Chris Higgins 
(University of Maryland) will join the Board as Programs 
Director. Patty Lamb (University of California-Santa 
Barbara) has been elected Secretary /Parliamentarian. The 
IALL Journal Board joins all of !ALL in welcoming these new 
leaders and extending thanks to our executive officers whose 
terms in office are concluding. 

Additionally, the proposal to change the name of the 
organization passed. The new name is: IALL (International 
Association for Language Learning Technology). • 

21 


